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Boys and girls, grab a fishing pole, 
bring your favorite bait and join us in 
Perinton Park for the 20th Annual 
Fishing Derby Saturday, June 5 from 
9-11 a.m. This kids only catch and 
release tournament will feature fish-

ing and prize giveaways. Ask an 
adult to accompany you for a ñreelyò 
fun morning of fishing. All you need 
to bring is your own pole and bait. 
Cost is $10 for residents, $11 for non
-residents. 

Contact Us 

For more information, call or visit:  

Perinton Recreation and Parks 

Department 

1350 Turk Hill Road 

Fairport, NY 14450 

(585) 223-5050  www.perinton.org 

 

Recreation & Parks 

RC Track shaping up at Parks Dept. building 
The Town of Perinton Parks 

Department is actively working on a 

new RC Track at the Parks Operation 

Building on Cobbôs Lane. For now, the 

track is open for a trial period, so we 

can assess its use and ensure the 

track will meet the needs of RC 

enthusiasts once it officially opens in 

May. The Parks Department will soon 

be installing bleachers and signage 

and working with Fairport Electric to 

install lights. The Town will officially 

open the completed new RC Track in 

May, when it is available by 

reservation. Keep an eye on our 

social media and perinton.org for 

updates as the official opening gets 

closer. ñThis is a great opportunity for 

us to offer the community a brand 

new activity,ò said Town Supervisor 

Ciaran Hanna. ñThe new RC Track 

will be something for all ages, and 

parents will be able to enjoy it right 

alongside their children.ò  

Fishing Derby set for June 5 

Moms of all ages 

will bring their 

daughters to the 

PCC to help us 

celebrate Motherôs 

Day with us on 

May 8 for a Moth-

er Daughter Tea. 

There will be two 

sessionsð11 a.m.

-noon and 1-2 

p.m.ð to help with 

social distancing. 

Moms and daugh-

ters will dress in 

fancy clothes and 

enjoy tea, punch 

and some sweet 

treats. We will 

have a special 

spot to set up for 

photos and do a 

craft. Registration 

is $9 for residents 

and $10 non-

residents. 

Moms and daughters 

will celebrate at PCC 

 

Open hoops times at the PCC 

Drop-in basketball is back at the Perinton Community Center. The gym is 

available Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays from 11:30 a.m.-1 p.m. It is 

also available for ages 30 and over from 8:15-9:45 p.m. on Mondays and 

for ages 18-29 from 7:30-9 p.m. Fridays. Please go to perinton.org for 

more details. 

https://instagram.com/perintonrec/
http://www.twitter.com/perintonrec
https://www.facebook.com/PerintonRecreationandParks
http://perinton.org/?fbclid=IwAR35jG9yZwA0sZb7lcZPL0-FR8KSlgwcGzp8h51gf8p-EBPsMo3CKaBbOOs


All the raised garden beds are sold out, 

but there are plenty of Share the Harvest 

spots still available at the Town of Perin-

ton Community Garden at Potter Park! 

Not only will you get a nice spot to gar-

den, but you will get to be part of a com-

munity project with more than 30% of the 

food grown going to the Perinton Food 

Shelf and other Food Link Organizations. 

Call ( 585) 223 5050 to reserve a spot! 

Community Garden 

May 
Preview 
 
5/1-6/19 — Youth 
Beginner Fencing 

5/5-5/26 - Irish Dance—
Little Leprechauns 

5/9 - Crescent Trail Hike: 
Motherôs Day Wildflower 
Hike. Meet at trailhead 
on Route 31 (1:30 p.m.) 

5/14-6/4 — Fit Kids 
Fencing 

5/15  - Teen Activity 
Nights: Dodgeball 
Tournament 

5/17-6/23—Flag Rugby 

5/19-8/25 - Men/Women 
Senior Tennis 

5/20-6/24—Fitness Swim 

5/20—Life & Legacy 
Planning 

5/24—Home Alone 
Safety 

The Perinton Community Center enjoys a di-

verse group of patrons of all ages. Wally Ken-

nelly, 92, is one of those loyal patrons. 

Wally has been coming to the PCC since it 

opened. He likes to use the weight room and 

the walking track at least once or twice a week. 

ñI love it in the Winter and then I play golf all 

summer,ò he said. ñIt makes the Winter much 

shorter. Plus you come in and everyone who 

works here is just so nice.ò 

Wally, who has lived in Perinton for 54 years, 

was on the Recreation & Parks Advisory Board 

for 11 years and was involved in the planning 

of the PCC. 

Thanks for your patronage Wally. Residents 

like you help make Perinton special! 

Wally likes to use this weight machine: ñBecause 

I always wanted to be a boxer. I was just never 

big enough.ò 

Celebrating Our Patrons 

When the Town of Perinton Recreation and Parks Department opened RecZone, it didnôt in-

tend to start a school and 

didnôt aim to be day-care. 

ñWe wanted to offer some-

thing that took some of the 

burden off parents, but we 

wanted to make sure it was-

nôt just a place to go be-

cause they needed a place 

to go,ò said Recreation Di-

rector Jeff Nutting. ñWe 

strived to offer a fun, safe, 

and educational place for 

parents to send their kids.ò 

And that is just what the staff at the Perinton Community Center did. From the time school 

opened in September until students went back to school full time in March, RecZone hosted 

more  than 70 hybrid Fairport School District students from 8 a.m.-5:30 p.m., Monday-Friday. 

The Teen Center at Potter Park would host 30 or so students a day after school until 5:30 p.m. 

There were two groups of students from grades kindergarten-7th. Groups would come on their 

hybrid days instead of staying at home or going to day care. One group was Mondays and 

Thursdays and the other would come Tuesdays and Fridays. The groups rotated every other 

Wednesday. 

The students were offered a safe area to do their schoolwork, join virtual classrooms, and at-

tend lessons. They also had scheduled gym time, movies, cooking classes, swimming, crafts 

and sledding. One student was even able to attend his virtual tuba lessons in the aerobics 

room. 

It wasnôt school and it wasnôt day care, but it was a place that relieved tremendous pressure 

from parents. 

RecZone helped fill a need for students 


